
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Friday 13th January 2023. 

 
Spanish and French Extra Curricular Provision 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 

We are currently developing our Modern Foreign Languages Provision. A 
programme called Duolingo is known to be enjoyed by children and help make 
learning a language fun. I will be attaching an access code if anyone would like to 
join my extra-curricular French club at home or if they are in Years 3-6 and would 
like to join my Lunchtime Puzzle Club on Friday lunchtimes ( starting 27th Jan) I will 
also be running a Spanish Club ( access code will be attached to the next message). 
If your child would like to join, please could they do so before 27th January.  
 
Any sets of Top Trumps would also be greatly appreciated for my Puzzle Club. 
 
Have a lovely weekend. 
 
Best wishes, 
Belinda Athey - Headteacher. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


